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In addition, Maritime Services are
closely involved with the new Global
Maritime Distress and Safety System
(GMDSS) which will be mandatory for
all ships by the end of the nineties.

The new equipment and systems which
will be introduced progressively from
1992 will cater for both safety and
general communications needs of the
wide variety of ships depending on their
areas of operation. BT is ready to offer
its advice to shipping companies to help
unravel the workings of GMDSS.
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Above all, the experience and expertise
of BT Maritime Services means that,
when ship-board operators want to make
sure of the connection, they can depend
on BT.



